
 

 

September 11, 2025 

 

Dear Professor Ljubisa Bojic, 

On behalf of the Beijing Forum Academic Committee, I am delighted and honored to 
invite you to attend Beijing Forum 2025, which will be held in Beijing from November 7 
to November 9 this year. Beijing Forum is a prestigious academic platform with a global 
influence and is co-hosted by Peking University, Beijing Municipal Commission of 
Education, and the Chey Institute for Advanced Studies.  

Since its founding in 2004, Beijing Forum has been dedicated to the overarching theme 
of "The Harmony of Civilizations and Prosperity for All." Each year, it serves as a global 
platform for dialogue across cultures, disciplines, and sectors. This year’s theme, 
“Civilizational Coexistence in the Age of Digital Intelligence,” addresses the profound 
transformations brought about by digital and intelligent technologies. The Forum will 
engage with questions such as how we may integrate technological innovation with 
cultural vitality, and how digital tools might foster mutual understanding and global 
cooperation in an age of rapid change. In this spirit, we sincerely hope you will join us in 
exploring how civilizations may coexist and flourish in our increasingly intelligent and 
interconnected world.   

The Forum will include fourteen panel sessions. We are inviting you to present on Panel 
Session “Global Governance in the Era of Artificial Intelligence: Challenges and 
Opportunities”. Beijing Forum (2025) will cover your accommodation during the 
conference plus a round-trip economy-class air ticket.  Please refer to the attachments for 
specifics and kindly confirm your acceptance at your earliest convenience. We sincerely 
hope that you will accept this invitation. Your contributions to the event will 
undoubtedly leave an important mark on the Forum and ensure its continued success.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

Gong Qihuang 

President of Peking University 


